Jeff Watson

From: Keli Bender <krd.keli@fairpoint.net>

Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2012 10:54 AM

To: Jeff Watson; Dan Valoff

Subject: Re: SG-12-00005 Schnebly Notice of Application
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good morning Jeff;

The KRD requirements will not need to be met on the Schnebly application. All the lands North of
the KRD canal is not within our District boundaries. Let me know if you need something further.
Keli

On 8/13/2012 10:26 AM, Jeff Watson wrote:
SG-12-00005 Schnebly

No SEPA Checklist was required with this application

Kittitas County has received the above referenced land use application; see attached. Agencies within the county
network may review the application master file via the above link or through EDEN. Agencies outside of the county
network please use the attachment; subsequent documentation may be viewed by following this link:
http://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/cds/landuse.asp and opening the designated file by application number.
Comments within the body of an email are encouraged, but may be submitted as attachments to:

jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us

or via US Mail to

Jett Watson
411 North Ruby Suite 2
Ellens]ourg WA 98920

For questions or comments regarding process or documentation please contact:

Jef{reg A. Watson

PlannerII

Kittitas County Public Works/Community Development Services
411 North Ruby

Ellens]aurg WA 908926

jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us

509-033-8274
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